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· Parents are reminded of the school’s Child Safeguarding Statement and Risk Assessment which is available on our website and in hard copy from the office.
· The Board of Management would like to sincerely thank the Parents’ Association for their sponsorship of a set of Athletics tops for the School Athletics Team. The Board would also like to thank the PA for all their effort in preparing the tea reception for the boys and girls making their First Holy Communion on Saturday May 25th.
· Congratulations to the Reyko Mills and Wen Cai on their success in the Community Games Meath finals. We are very proud of their achievements
· The Board of Management wishes the very best of luck to the Hurling, Camogie, Rounders and Football teams in all their remaining competitions and wishes to thank all their teachers for dedicating time and effort in the development of their skills. It is such an important part of the school’s approach to well-being.
· The school will also close on Friday June 7th for Local and European elections as the school is a polling station.
· The children in the Caterpillar Room will move into their new Modular Classroom next week. It is a wonderful facility and we look forward to welcoming the children.
· Junior Infant Induction Day took place in the school on Thursday May 9th. The children were very excited to meet their teachers. We will have an Induction Day for the children in our new Butterfly Room in early June.
· The school have been issued with a School Book Grant for all children. This amounts to €80 per child and our teachers are busy preparing booklists in line with this budget
· We would like to commend the teachers, students and parents on the beautiful History Expo in the hall on May 16th and 17th. There was an amazing wealth of history on show. It was beautiful to see local and family history projects mingled with themes ranging from the Romans to World War 1 and beyond.
· The School Musical dates have been set for June 19th & June 20th in the Solstice Arts Centre. It is called Pirates of the Curry Bean and tickets will cost €10.Great work is going into all aspects of the Musical from the whole school community. There are not many tickets left so we would encourage you to support the initiative.
Padraig Farrell
Secretary to the Board of Management
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